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Upcoming PTA Events 

 

We have a busy slate of upcoming PTA activities for the 

second half of the summer term, so please get the following in 

your diaries: 

 

Thursday 6th June 6pm, Infants Hall 

All Parents and Staff PTA Meeting 

 

All are welcome at this in-school PTA meeting, where 

we will be discussing PTA activities, welcoming new 

parents and giving more information about our 

upcoming events, opportunities and appeals. 

 

28th June Disco 

Please note, disco tickets must be 

purchased in advance and are available 

at https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/barnesfarmpta/ or using the 

following QR code:  

 

 
 

 

Walk to School Month! 
 

We will be aiming high on the Essex and UK 
leaderboard for the Walk to School June 

Challenge – please support us! 
 

Ross McTaggart – Headteacher 

Barnes Farm Junior School 
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Please see our ‘community links’ page for more information on events available 
locally 

 
Boys’ Football team Champions! 

 

Barnes Farms' final match of the season against Moulsham was a 

thrilling one. 

Being the game that would decide who would win the league, the 

stakes were high but after 40 minutes Barnes Farm were victorious 

with a 3-1 scoreline which means that the team is undefeated 

throughout the season. Thanks to  

Mr White for an amazing season. 

 

Noah Hammond 6V 
 

 

Year 3 Amazing Artwork 
 

Year 3 have been learning about recycling and the effects of plastic on Earth. They all 

designed an animal and the class voted for their favourite. We then used bottle caps in 

the style of artist, Mary Ellen Croteau to cover it. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week  

23/05/2024 

Y6 Kitty   Maria C  Thomas W 

Y5 Dottie   Poppy  Lucy W 

Y4 Romeo  Hallie   Michelle      

Y3 Austin  Emily-May  Courtney     

 

Reading 4U 

80% 

https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/may_2024/687786
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PE Sports Provision 
 

 
Year 4 Giacometti-inspired sculptures 

 
 

Vote for your new play area! 
 

Pill Box Green play area is getting an upgrade! 
Barnes Farm Infant and Junior Schools have been asked to support the design of the new 
play area! There are three designs to choose from, labelled 1, 2 and 3. To vote for your 
preferred design, you can either cast your vote via Chelmsford City Councils Facebook 
page OR e-mail parksrequests@chelmsford.gov.uk with the number of your favourite 
playground design. Include your name in the e-mail. Voting closes at midday on Monday 
27th May. Please share with family and friends that live in the area! 

 

PE Kit Days  

Date (Week beginning) M T W T F 

3/6/2024 6 3 4 5 3 

10/6/2024 6 3 4 5 4 

17/6/2024 6 3 4 5 5 

24/6/2024 6 3 4 5 6 

1/7/2024 6 3 4 5 3 

8/7/2024 6 3 4 5 4 

15/7/2024 6 3 4 5 5 

22/7/2024 6 3    


